License No., 36-15526~02

U.S. Department of the Interior
Bureau of Land Management

Salem District Office

1717 Fabry Road S.E.

P. 0. Box 3227

Salem, Oregon 97302

Attention: Mr. John D. Evans
District Manager, Acting

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated July 22, 1982 inforning us of the

steps you have taken to correct items which we brought to your attention
in our letter dated June 7, 1982, Your additional corrective actions as
outlined in the telephone conversation on August 4, 1982 between

Mr. P. R. Zurakowski of our office and Mr. William Jensen of your office
will be verified when the ammendment to your NRC license is received.

Your cooperation with us 1s appreciated.

Sincerely,
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